
Ordinary time, extraordinary generosity 
 
All who believed were together and had all things in common; they would sell their possessions and 
goods and distribute to all, as any had need. 

Acts 2:44-45 (NRSVUE) 
 
As the liturgical calendar moves toward Pentecost – the celebration of the Holy Spirit bringing 
together God’s beloved with one voice, singing one language of faith and generosity – and away from 
the holidays traditionally associated with gift-giving, Good Soil encourages you to support the ELCA 
in its ongoing Good Gifts campaign throughout the month of May 2025.  
 

As members of the ELCA we believe that God is calling us into the world – together. 
And with generous, loving hands, we can make a difference. ELCA Good Gifts is our 
opportunity to provide critical support to programs that make a loving impact which 
is so needed now.  

 
Visit goodgifts.elca.org to read more about this program and the array of potential gift choices (e.g. 
chicks, piglet, cow, backpack with food, environmentally friendly cookstove, etc.). Catalogs are also 
available in the church lobby. 
 
Children of Good Soil will be collecting contributions each Sunday from May 11 through June 1, at 
the end of the children’s sermon. Our young congregants will assemble piggy banks for collection 
during Sunday School on May 4.  
 
The service committee will collect the banks each week and report out the weekly total collected on 
the following Sunday (and in the weekly e-bulletin). 
 
Pastor Marissa will announce the grand total collected on Pentecost (June 8). A survey will be 
circulated (in person and online) throughout the following week; this survey will capture the 
majority’s choice as to which Good Gift our congregation would like to give based on the donations 
received. 
 
Thank you for giving! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://goodgifts.elca.org/
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